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CITY MOVING FORWARD WITH
PHASE 3 OF SANDY BAY SUBDIVISON
The City Council at its meeting on August 19
approved a contract with low bidder Advance
Construction to extend utility and street
infrastructure for the next phase of the
conservation subdivision at the Sandy Bay
Highlands.

Work is expected to begin in mid-September.    
Lots should be ready for construction by
Spring/Summer 2025. Lot prices are expected to
range from $50,000 to $75,000. Watch for more  
details in the near future. Oversight of lot sales
and marketing is by the City’s Community
Development Authority.

Only one lot remains available in Phases 1 and 2
of the subdivision. The area has seen a flurry of
new home construction activity in recent years,
adding to our community’s housing stock and
tax base.

The 33rd Annual Two Rivers Ethnic Fest, will be held on
Saturday, September 21st, 2024. Join us in downtown
Two Rivers for a day of great food, amazing
entertainment, blocks of craft vendors, and more!
Food Vendors List 2023:  Brian’s Smokehouse,
Ma’s Old Kettle Cooker, Derek’s Curbside Grill, The
Cookie Crate, CC’s Cakes and Steaks, R&R
Concessions, Shoto Conservation Club, Wild Fire
Pizza, Cornerstone Alliance Church, Alex’s Greek
Food, JVRS Jamican, No Pork for your Fork




